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Memorandum 

To: The Honorable Greg Abbott, Governor 
 The Honorable Dan Patrick, Lieutenant Governor 
  Co-chair, Legislative Budget Board 
 The Honorable Dade Phelan, Speaker of the House 
  Co-chair, Legislative Budget Board 

 
From: Harrison Keller, Ph.D. 
 
Date: February 2, 2024 
 
Subject:  Advise TX Report 

In accordance with THECB Rider 42 (General Appropriations Act, HB 1, 
88th Legislature), please find below a link to the 2023 report on the 
effectiveness of the Advise TX program. 

2023 Texas Rider Report: Advise TX College Advising Corps 

Should you have any questions regarding this report or require any 
additional information, do not hesitate to contact John Wyatt in THECB 
External Relations at 512-427-6111 or john.wyatt@highered.texas.gov.  

https://reportcenter.highered.texas.gov/reports/reports-and-studies-non-fiscal/2023-texas-rider-report-advise-tx-college-advising-corps/
mailto:john.wyatt@highered.texas.gov

